
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Minutes of October 21, 2020 
FINAL 

Attendance (quorum = 3): Alicea Bursey (Chair), Ray Porter (Vice-Chair), Judy Dunn, and Ron Parenteau 

Guest (s): Steven Smith 

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm  

High Speed Internet Discussion 
Steven Smith joined the Zoning Board meeting to discuss the internet upgrade/Request for Proposal.  

Chair Bursey shared a partial response from Cindy Rouillard regarding insurance requirements for contracts 
with the Town. The board will wait for further communications from Cindy Rouillard on this issue.  

The board continued the Request for Proposal (RFP) process regarding broadband internet. The board will 
continue the process during future meetings with the goal of having the RFP ready to be sent out around 
11/20/2020. No actions were made.  

Other Business 
• The next regular meeting will be the second Wednesday of November - November 11, 2020. 

Standing Items: 
• High-Speed Internet - Continued discussion  
• Regulation Discussion - high density dwellings (Pending) 
• Member Discussion - seeking alternates and full time members (ongoing) 

Judy Dunn made a motion to adjourn. Ray Porter seconded the motion. All were in favor; meeting adjourned 
at 7:15pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary
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